
 
 

Parent Permission for Sensitive Issues 

 
Your daughter is registered for the Healthy Relationships Workshop on May 20, 2017 at 
the Montclair Service Center.  As part of the workshop’s activities there will be topics 
discussed that can be considered sensitive in nature. Written permission from a parent 
or guardian is required for each girl who participates in the workshop. Below are a list of 
topics which may be discussed. 

• Healthy relationships vs. non-healthy relationships  
• Teen dating 
• Drug and alcohol abuse 
• Sexual Assault and/or Sexual Harassment  

 
I understand that during this activity, my child will be exposed to issues and discussions 
that are, or could be, considered to be of a sensitive nature. I understand that I am 
responsible for communicating to the GSGLA staff member organizing the workshop 
about any needs that my child may have in regards to this activity. I am confident of my 
daughter’s maturity and ability to participate. 

 
I have read the above information and my Girl Scout has my permission to participate in 
the workshop.  

 

Girl Scout Name: ________________________________________  

Parent/Guardian Name (please print): __________________________________  

Parent/Guardian Signature: __________________________________________  

Date: ___________________________________________________________ 


